
 

                                                        

 

Moving onto Secondary School 

An evening for Parents/Carers of children with ASD 

in school years 4/5/6 
 

 Thinking and planning for transitions to Secondary School 

 What to look for in a secondary school 

 How to support your child and the school to make the transition a success 

 

These workshops will be run by: 

Ruth Mason - SEND Lead, DSPL8 

Cathy Agnihotri - SEND School Family Worker, Dacorum Family Service  

Nicola Long - SEND School Family Worker, Link Family Services 

Tracey Woods – Autism Lead, The Hemel Hempstead School 

 

When - There are two dates to choose from, both dates will have the same content: 

Thursday 6th June 2019, 7-9pm 

or 

Tuesday 18th June 2019, 7-9pm 

 

Venue - Hobbs Hill Wood School, Peascroft Road, Hemel Hempstead, HP3 8ER 

 

To book – clink on the following link: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/moving-onto-secondary-school-tickets-58095699802  

OR 

https://dspl8.eventbrite.co.uk/ 

 

Please note - these workshop are only open to Dacorum parents/carers 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/moving-onto-secondary-school-tickets-58095699802
https://dspl8.eventbrite.co.uk/

